From: Tracy Sorensen

Sent: Monday, 23 July 2001 3:18 PM

To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au

Subject: ABC Board

The Secretary,
Senate Environment, Communications, Info Tech & the Arts References Committee,
S157, Parliament House,
Canberra ACT 2600.

Dear friends,

I would simply like to voice my opinion that it is essential that the ABC Board be independent of government or commercial influence. I think this is absolutely essential to maintaining the integrity of public broadcasting in this country.

Yours sincerely,

Tracy Sorensen

68 Cleveland Street Chippendale 2008